

APRIL 2008

## Call for Nominations: NSERC Steacie Fellowships

I would like to invite you to nominate candidates for the NSERC E.W.R. Steacie Memorial Fellowships.

Awarded each year to outstanding and highly promising scientists and engineers who are Canadian university faculty members, these fellowships are designed to enhance career development by enabling Fellows to take a leave from their teaching and administrative responsibilities and devote all of their time and energy to research.

Every year, NSERC awards up to six Steacie Fellowships that are held for a two-year period. Normally, the fellowship includes a **contribution to the university in the amount of \$90,000 per year** toward the Fellow's salary, the replacement of teaching and administrative responsibilities, or the enhancement of the research environment of the Fellow's department.

Nomination packages must be received at NSERC by June 30, 2008.

For more information, including detailed nomination procedures, please visit **www.nserc.gc.ca/steacle/e**. For specific inquiries, contact us at 613-996-7042 or inquiries.steacle@nserc.ca.

We look forward to receiving your nominations for these prestigious fellowships.

Sincerely,

Sugarno Portur

SUZANNE FORTIER

PRESIDENT, NSERC